2018 NEW ENGLAND PBA



SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE

On behalf of the 2018 NEW ENGLAND PBA SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE, We would like to thank all those who have applied and to congratulate those recipients who were selected to receive one of the Ten (10) Scholarships, including the Andrew L. Ray Memorial Scholarship of \$2,500.00 as well as the other Nine (9) \$500.00 NEPBA Scholarship Winners.

If you are a recipient, this is a one-time scholarship and unfortunately you will not be eligible to receive another NEPBA scholarship during your academic career, but we wish you continued success and we hope that the hard work and sacrifice of your parent and our NEPBA member has instilled upon you will continue and guide you through your educational career and beyond.

If you were not selected in this highly competitive process, please feel free to re-apply in 2019. We wish we could provide a scholarship for all those who have applied, but that is not possible and we would hope you will look at this challenge the same way your parent/member does every day he or she goes to work, with pride and commitment to ensure a job well done is completed. Never give up on your dreams, always move forward in a positive direction and honor your parents by fulling those dreams, while continuing to be a reflection of their hard work, love and sacrifice to ensure your continued success.

In closing, Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays and may you all have a wonderful 2019 Academic Year, as well as a SAFE and Healthy NEW YEAR!

Fraternally,

Jerry Flynn, NEPBA Executive Director Chairman, NEPBA Scholarship Committee

2018 NEW ENGLAND PBA



SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS

The Andrew L. Ray Memorial Scholarship: \$2,500.00

WINNER: Camden J. Hearn

College: University of New Hampshire Major: Economics – School of Business Member: Joseph Hearn - Worcester Police Patrolman's Union, NEPBA Local 911

The New England PBA Scholarship: \$500.00

NINE (9) RECEIPIENTS

(In alphabetical Order)

- 1. PATRICK C. ADAMS: Anna Maria College (Major: Criminal Justice)
 Member: George Adams: Worcester Police Patrolman's Union, NEPBA Local 911
- 2. NICHOLAS J. BENJAMIN: University of Massachusetts Lowell (Major: Mechanical Engineering)
 Member: John M. Benjamin: Middlesex Correctional Officers Association, NEPBA Local 500
- 3. AYDEN J. CARRIER: Mount Wachusett Community College (Major: Physics/Pre-Engineering)
 Member: Stephen Carrier: Massachusetts DOC Captain's, NEPBA Local 200
- 4. MACKENZIE H. CLARK: Pinkerton Academy (Major: Cosmetology)
 Member: Chad Clark: Salem, NH Police Union, NEPBA Local 22
- SHANNON DOWD: Husson University (Major: Occupational Therapy)
 Member: Thomas W. Dowd: Worcester Police Patrolman's Union, NEPBA Local 911
- 6. DANIEL W. KOMENDA, Jr.: SAINT ANSELM COLLEGE (Major: Nursing)
 Member: Daniel W. Komenda, Sr.: Derry, NH Police Patrolmen's Association, NEPBA Local 38
- 7. TROY MARCINKEWICH: BRIDGEWATER STATE UNIVERSITY (Major: Marketing)
 Member: Walter Marcinkewich, Jr.: Middlesex Correctional Officers Association, NEPBA Local 500
- 8. MICHAEL R. PANZINI: SALEM STATE UNIVERSITY (Major: Nursing)
 Member: Stephen Panzini: Everett Police Superior Officer's Union, NEPBA Local 95
- 9. WILLIAM E. SOTO: WAGNER COLLEGE (Major: Mathematics/Education)
 Member: William Soto: Middlesex Correction Officers Association, NEPBA Local 500